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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 10:26 AM
To: Vic Cordiano
Cc: Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot; Hyma Vedula; Margo DuVal; Kyesha Mapp
Subject: RE: 150009 - DEF Letter Re: Expiring Confidentiality 
Attachments: NCRC - DEF Letter to Staff Re Expiring RFCC.PDF

Per this email, DN 06093-2015 in Docket 20170009-EI will be declassified and return to 
the company. 
 
Angela 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot; Hyma Vedula; Margo DuVal; Kyesha Mapp 
Subject: RE: 150009 - DEF Letter Re: Expiring Confidentiality  
 
Hi Angela,  
 
Pursuant to the attached letter and our review of the confidential information in DN 06093-15, please declassify this 
document and return it to the company.  
 
Thanks, 
Pep 
 

Victor “Pep” Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590 
 
From: Bryant, Destiny [mailto:Destiny.Bryant@duke-energy.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 1:05 PM 
To: Margo DuVal; Kyesha Mapp 
Cc: Triplett, Dianne; Bernier, Matt; Tibbetts, Arlene; West, Monique; Robert Pickels 
Subject: 150009 - DEF Letter Re: Expiring Confidentiality  
 
Good afternoon. 
 
On behalf of Matthew Bernier, attached please find a letter regarding expiring confidentiality of, submitted in Docket 
150009-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
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Destiny Bryant  
Legal Administrative Assistant to John Burnett, Dianne Triplett, and Matt Bernier  
Duke Energy Florida | 299 1st Avenue North | Mail Code FL-151 | St. Petersburg, FL 33701  
Office:  727-820-5785 | Fax:  727-820-5041 
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FLORIDA 

KyeshaMapp 
Margo DuVal 

September 5, 2017 

Office of General Cmmsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Confidential documents submitted ill Docket 150009-EI 

Dear Ms. Banera and Ms. Mapp: 

Matthew R. Bemier 
SENIOR COUNSEL 

Duke Energy Flo rida, LLC 

On September 28, 2015, Duke Energy Florida, LLC ("DEF") filed a Request for 
Confidential Classification of ce1iain materials produced in the above-referenced docket 
(DN# 06090-15). 

By Order No. PSC-16-0117-CFO-EI, dated March 21, 2016, the Commission 
granted DEF's request. 

The period of confidential treatment granted by the Commission will soon expire. 
DEF has detennined that the infonnation that was the subject of DEF's Request for 
Confidential Classification is no longer confidential. DEF hereby requests Staff to retum 
the confidential documents to Dianne Triplett if Staff detennines the documents are no 
longer needed. 

If Staff cunently intends to retain the referenced documents, DEF advises the 
documents can now be declassified. 

If you will, kindly advise me of your intentions. I can be reached at 
Matthew.Bemier@duke-energy.com or 850.521.1428. Thank you for your assistance in 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Is/ Matthew R. Bernier 

Matthew R. Bemier 
MRB/at 




